
PUBLIC
BUDGET
HEARING

Friday, July 31, 2020
6:00 p.m.
via Zoom

You'reYou're
Invited!Invited!

The public is invited to provide feedback
and suggestions as we work to approve the

2020-2021 school year budget for the
Holmes County Consolidated School
District. This is a continuation of our

previously scheduled meeting, which took
place on July 9, 2020


